Ingliz tili 1936991



test varianti raqami: 1936991

INGLIZ TILI

Ushbu test varianti 30 ta test topshirigʻidan iborat. Uni bajarishga 1 soat vaqt belgilash tavsiya etiladi. Natijani bilish uchun javoblaringizni javoblar varaqasiga belgilab, rasmini Qdtmxizmatbot orqali joʻnating. Sizga omad tilaymiz!

Test varianti raqamini javoblar varaqasiga toʻgʻri koʻchiring!

1	9	3	6	9	9	1
	1	1	1	1	1	
2	2	2	2	2	2	2
(3)	(3)		(3)	3	3	3
4	4	4	4	4	4	4
(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)
6	6	6		6	6	6
7	7	7	7	7	7	7
8	8	8	8	8	8	8
9		9	9			9
0	0	0	0	0	0	0

_	~ !			
	(hoose	the	correct	answer

Laziza can come by tomorrow, ...?

- A) couldn't she B) can't she C) can she
- D) could she

2. Choose the correct answer.

If we ... a yacht, we would sail around the world.

- A) had B) would have C) have had
- D) have

3. Choose the correct answer.

- I'm having lunch with Jane tomorrow.
- **–** . . .
- A) I like it too B) So will he C) So am I
- D) Neither is Pete

4. Choose the correct answer.

We need to know whom to ... in case of an emergency.

- A) confine B) cause C) complete
- D) contact

5. Choose the correct answer.

He buys ... of meat every week.

- A) half kilograms B) half a kilogram
- C) a half kilograms D) one second kilogram

6. Choose the correct answer.

- ... smiling we show other people that we are happy.
- A) On B) By C) At D) Of

7. Choose the correct answer.

I think your flowers are more beautiful than

A) their B) she C) theirs D) our

8. Choose the correct answer.

You ... touch this dog because it looks aggressive.

- A) needn't B) mustn't C) didn't have to
- D) couldn't

9. Choose the correct answer.

I graduated from college ... 2016.

A) in B) on C) at D) for

10. Choose the correct answer.

Azim said to his brother, "Are you feeling better?"

Azim asked his brother ... feeling better.

- A) if he has been B) if he was
- C) that he was D) that he had been

11. Choose the correct answer.

He claims ... the best builder in the town.

A) be B) to being C) to be D) being

12. Choose the correct answer.

If I... rich, I would have bought that Captiva which we saw yesterday.

A) would be B) were C) am D) will be

13. Choose the correct answer.

A new hotel ... in the centre of Tashkent for the time being.

- A) is building B) is being built C) built
- D) is built

14. Choose the correct answer.

Egyptian mummies are more than ... years old.

- A) four thousands of B) the fourth thousand
- C) four thousand D) four thousands

15. Choose the correct answer.

No animal is as big ... Blue Whale.

A) so B) as C) than D) that

1936991 Ingliz tili

16. Choose the correct answer.

That is the girl ... brother came to see

- A) what/us
- B) whose/us
- C) that/we
- D) whom/its

17. Choose the correct answer.

These sentences are You should extend them.

- A) shorter B) short C) shortly
- D) shortest
- 18. Choose the correct answer.

Jane ... her house painted at the moment.

- A) will have B) has C) has had
- D) is having

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

One day Nasreddin borrowed a pot from his neighbour Ali. Ali was a man with bad manners. The next day he brought it back with another little pot inside. "That's not mine," said Ali. "Yes, it is," said Nasreddin."While your pot was staying with me, it had a baby." Ali was very pleased with having two pots. A little time later Nasreddin asked Ali to lend him a pot again. Ali agreed, hoping that he would once again receive two pots in return. However, days passed and Nasreddin had still not returned the pot. Finally Ali lost patience and went to demand his property. "I am sorry," said Nasreddin. "I can't give you back your pot, since it has died." "Died!" screamed Ali, "how can a pot die?" "Well," said Nasreddin, "You believed me when I told you that your pot had had a baby."

- 19. According to the passage, how many times did Nasreddin borrow the pot?
 - A) three times

D) twice

- B) four times
- C) once
- 20. According to the passage, how many pots did Nasreddin give back the first time?
 - A) Three pots B) Two pots
- C) One pot

D) Not any

- 21. According to the passage, why was the neighbour happy to lend his pot for a second time?
 - A) He was very kind, noble and helpful man.
 - B) He wanted to help his best friend Nasreddin.
 - C) He hoped to receive four pots in return.
 - D) He thought he would have more pots.
- 22. According to the passage, how many pots did Nasreddin return the second time?
 - A) One pot
- B) Three pots
- C) Two pots

D) None

Ingliz tili 1936991

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

The Chinese New Year begins on a different date each year between January 21 and February 20. The Chinese New Year is a very important festival for the Chinese people. The holiday is sometimes called the Lunar New Year, or Spring Festival. The festivals last for fifteen days. The final day is the most important day of the holiday, and is known as "the Lantern Festival". There are twelve animal signs in the Chinese zodiac calendar. Each year is represented by a different animal. Cleaning the house from top to bottom before New Year's Day is believed to bring good luck in the coming year. People open windows and doors to let in good luck. Leaving the lights on in the house over night is believed to "scare away" any bad spirits. Some people believe that what happens on the first day of the Chinese New Year reflects the rest of the year to come. Chinese people will often play games at the start of the year, hoping to obtain good luck and fortune if they win.

- **23.** According to the passage, when might the Chinese New Year begin?
 - A) on the first day of February
 - B) on the last day of December
 - C) on the first day of January
 - D) on the last day of February
- **24.** According to the passage, the Chinese New Year is sometimes called . . . ?
 - A) The Firework Festival
 - B) The Zodiac Year C) The Lantern Year
 - D) The Lunar New Year

- **25.** According to the passage, which of these is NOT a Chinese New Year tradition?
 - A) opening windows
 - B) wearing black clothes
 - C) leaving the lights on
 - D) cleaning the house
- **26.** According to the passage, which of these things is thought to bring good luck?
 - A) closing all windows
 - B) losing in the games C) cleaning the house
 - D) leaving the lights off

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

Today I finally climbed Mt. Everest, the tallest mountain in the world. The top of the mountain was amazing. It felt like we were close to the sky. The snow was so thick that my boots sank. I looked at the beauty around me. Maybe my story would be a legend one day. I wanted people to remember this forever. I was the senior explorer in my group. I took many pictures with my camera. I would put them in a frame and hang them. On the mountain, the air was very cold. I looked over the side of the mountaintop. From that angle, I saw the border of the clouds touching the rocks below. It looked pure. There was no sign of modern life. After fifteen minutes, I knew it was time to go down from the mountain. I was glad. The team congratulated us. My chief praised us. I sent messages to my relatives to tell them that I was safe. But it was hard to leave the mountain so quickly. I wanted to enjoy the incredible sight longer.

- **27.** According to the passage, what is this story about?
 - A) Modern life on the mountains.
 - B) How to use a camera on the mountain.
 - C) The conditions of terrible weather.
 - D) The author's incredible experience.
- **28.** According to the passage, what did the author see from the angle over the side of the mountaintop?
 - A) His boots in the snow.
 - B) The sun in the east.
 - C) The border of the clouds.
 - D) His picture in a frame.

- **29.** According to the passage, the author was happy to do all of the following, EXCEPT . . .
 - A) hearing his team congratulate him
 - B) leaving the mountain quickly
 - C) sending messages to his relatives
 - D) getting praise from his chief
- 30. According to the passage, the air at the top of the mountain was . . .
 - A) hot B) cold C) warm D) thick

Test varianti "Test topshiriqlari toʻplami 2019" asosida shakllantirilgan:

1est varianti "1est topsniriqiari to piami 2019" asosida shakilantirilgan:							
1 – 31-bet 14	7 – 12-bet 24	13 - 21-bet 44	19 - 49-bet 33	25 – 84-bet 75			
2 - 39-bet 14	8 - 25-bet 10	14 – 7-bet 5	20 - 49-bet 34	26 – 84-bet 76			
3 – 32-bet 33	9 - 28-bet 32	15 – 17-bet 36	21 - 49-bet 35	27 – 117-bet 113			
4 – 43-bet 24	10 - 37-bet 21	16 – 13-bet 42	22 - 49-bet 36	28 – 117-bet 114			
5 – 9-bet 38	11 - 23-bet 14	17 – 16-bet 15	23 - 84-bet 73	29 – 117-bet 115			
6 – 29-bet 38	12 - 41-bet 44	18 - 19-bet 5	24 - 84-bet 74	30 – 117-bet 116			